
 

 

 

 

19.02 : Children return to school 

04.03 : EYFS Parents evening (booked  
      through school life.  

22/03 : Break up for half term 

08/04 : Inset day (School closed to   
     children) 

09/04 : All children return to Butterflies 

A gentle reminder please 
check that your 30 hour 
code is revalidated when 
you receive the email to do so.  

Week commencing 19/02/2024 

 
 

 

 

19.02 / 26.02 : Under the sea 

04.03 / 11.03 : Farm animals 

18.03 / 22.02 : Easter 

Lunchtime Arrangements 

Payments should be made for 
lunchtimes in advance.  
 
If payment isn’t made we will 
be calling parents to come 

and collect their child for the 45minute lunch 
period.  

Therefore, no debt should be on ParentPay as 
payments should be booked in advance 48 hours 
before. If this is additional to your child’s  
normal hours you will need to speak to a member 
of staff to check for availability. 

 Our topic over the next two weeks is Under 
the sea. We will be focusing on understanding 
the creatures that live in the sea and also the 

concept of friendships. Our focus story is 
‘Sharing a shell’ by 
Julia Donaldson. 

 

Maybe take a trip 
to a local pet shop, 

take pictures or 
draw pictures of 

the different fish 
you can see.  

Funding forms  

ALL children will have received a funding 
form that needs to be filled in & returned to 
school. Please fill in parts you can & ensure 
signatures are on the form. They are  
important - please return as soon as possible. 



 

 

 

 

 
PLEASE ensure that everything is clearly 
labelled. We are finding lots of cardigans 
and juice bottles with no names on. As you 

can imagine, a lot of items are the same and 
similar ages therefore any unnamed items 
will be placed outside Butterflies entrance 

during the week for parents to claim.  

 

 

 

 

 

After Easter, we are at capacity in  
Butterflies. This means that we have NO 

space for extra sessions to be booked  
regardless of previous allowances. We are 
sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 

We are focusing on FRED games as well as learning the speed sounds during phonics. Please take a 
look at the Ruth Miskin website where you can find games and activities to do at home to enhance 

their learning.  

 

 

 

FRED TALK: 

F-I-S-H - Fish 

C-R-A-B - Crab 

SH-E-LL - Shell 


